
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th January  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of Y1/2 history topic on the Great Fire of London, Partake History Theatre Company will be 

coming into school on Thursday 13th February.   

 

Children will meet King Charles II, his baker Thomas Farriner and Samuel Pepys, as we explore and 

re-enact this terrible catastrophe! Children will be fully involved in an exciting drama workshop by 

dressing in costume and telling the story through narration, mime, chant, music and dance.  

 

The cost of the session is £6.50 per child. Please can we ask that this is paid via your ParentPay 

account by Friday 7th February so that the children can enjoy this wonderful experience. We are 

really excited and hope you will check photos we share on the school social media accounts, to enjoy 

the experience with us!  

 

Thank you for all your support,  

Miss Eade  


